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A 2008, $254,815 traditional grant was awarded to improve healthcare in 
North Carolina through the development of a highly qualified pharmacy 

technical workforce which will enable pharmacists to transition from product 
to patient-care focus. 

Grant funds will be used to provide funding for the development of an 
accredited associate of applied science (AAS) degree  to support the 

development of pharmacy technology. Twelve NC community colleges were 
offering the AAS degree by the end of 2012. 


